
Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Sunday, April 24th. This is our weekly Parent 
Connect to keep our families informed.   
 
Next Thursday, April 28

th
 we will be having our Annual Curriculum Night and Spring 

Dinner, Italian Style.  Spring dinner ticket forms were sent home with your child earlier 
this week.  If you would like to purchase tickets, please return the form and money by 
Tuesday April 26

th
.  Tickets are $5.00 per person and include a beverage and a des-

sert!  Purchased tickets will be sent home with your child.  Tickets for the dinner are 
pre-purchase only and will not be available on the day of the event.  More information 
about the events of our Curriculum Night will be included in our Sunday message. Our 
Garrison-Jones Faculty and staff as well as our PTA thank you for your participation, 
help and support.   
 
This message will also be posted on our Garrison-Jones web page.  Thank you and 
have a great evening! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


